



## **Heathlands Primary Academy**

Heath Way Castle Bromwich Birmingham West Midlands B34 6NB

Headteacher: Pete Higgins

Tel: (0121) 747 2705

Email:enquiries@heathlands.uwmat.co.uk Website: www.heathlnd.bham.sch.uk

Dear parents/carers,

## **RE: Classes for September 2022**

As we head towards September and a new academic year, we wanted to share with you which teachers each class will be moving up to.

Current Class	2022-2023 Class	Teacher(s)	Teaching assistant(s)
	N	Mrs Wilcox	Mrs Wilkes
	RE	Miss Ellis	Mrs Brookes
	RF	Mrs Freeman / Miss Robinson	Mrs Perks
RRF	10P	Mr Overton-Priestley	Mrs Welch and
RW	1D	Mrs Donaghy	Mrs Hyde
1W	2S	Miss Surtees	Mrs Simmons/Mrs Harrison
1R	2F	Mrs Fuller	
2S	3DM	Mr McMahon/Miss Dhoofer	Mrs Carter
20P	3W	Mrs Wilson	
3DP	4E	Mrs Evans	Mrs Beighton/Mrs Begum
3G	4H	Mr Hayes	
	5G	Miss Groom	Miss Hallbrook/Miss Deane
	5S	Miss Shahed	
5D	6KP	Mrs Poole	Miss Williams
5S	6TP	Mrs Powell	

- Nursery children will be contacted by the Reception team about their new classes.
- As already informed, due to an imbalance of numbers across the current Year 4 classes, they have been mixed for Year 5.

Miss Ellis will be joining us, from Tame Valley, for a year, to cover Miss White's maternity leave and Mrs Ratheram will be working at Tame Valley, for a year, on a secondment. We welcome Miss Ellis to our Heathlands team and wish Mrs Ratheram the best in her role next year.

Yours sincerely

Mr Higgins (Headteacher)

A copy of this letter can also be found on our website

